
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Water permit application for IDA MARIE I. TRAON
1 message

info@cadlaoresort.com <info@cadlaoresort.com> Wed, Sep 15, 2021 at 11:58 AM
To: Celyn <cap.wrd.nwrb@gmail.com>
Cc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sir/Madame,

Good morning!

Acknowledged receipt of your email.

Can you help me on what is the best way to do all of this, like for water treatment?

Do you have bank account like BPI or Metrobank for a faster transaction to send the
payment for filing fee plus the penalty?

I will try my best to submit everything but please help me.

Thank you and hoping for your help.

Respectfully yours,

Ma. Cristina I. Alvarez
Cadlao Resort & Restaurant

On 2021-09-12 18:00, Celyn wrote:
Good day Ma'am/Sir!



Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.



This is with regards to your unnumbered water permit application/s for

appropriation of water in Sitio Caalan, Brgy. Masagana, El Nido,

Palawan.  Upon initial screening, it appears that the following

requirements still need to be submitted including the payment of 7,200

PHP filing fee: 1. Upon checking, the bacteriological test failed the

standards. Kindly submit a manifestation letter on how the water will

be treated.



2. Kindly provide the actual discharge of the well. This could be

measured using a volumetric method. You could also measure how long it

takes for 1 tank to be filled up with the valve fully opened



 Furthermore, your application is subject to a penalty of P1,000 for

drilling a deepwell without permit pursuant to Article 90(j) of P.D.

1067.



You may submit the requirements stated above through this email.

However, you will have to send the payment of the filing fee to our

office which you may bring to our office personally or through mail

(check/cash). No reply to this email within seven (7) days will compel

us to return your documents.



If anything is unclear to you, feel free to reply to this email

anytime.



 We hope you could submit everything as soon as possible so we may

process your application right away.






Thank you!



--



Sincerely,

Celyn A. Parco

Water Rights Division | (02) 8920-2603



_National Water Resources Board_



